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Comments: Dear Ranger Hanson,

 

 

I writing you to encourage a positive outcome on rebuilding the shelter at Emerald Lake. I've served Utah County

for 30 years. I personally have numerous examples of patients whose medical outcomes were successful due to

being able to get the victim into a warmer, drier, less windy and safer environment. I have numerous photos of

SAR treating a victim at the shelter. I have personally been very grateful that it was there. I encourage you and

those who have to provide the funds to rebuild the shelter to do so! The shelter has and will continue to serve an

invaluable purpose in the lives of those who will find themselves requiring shelter on that side of Timp.

 

 

If I may answer any questions, please feel free to call me at my number below.

 

 

Thank you for your service.

 

Dr. Paul B. Byrd

 

Phone number retracted

 

-Received via email by Russell Hanson on August 30, 2024.


